
Announcements for Monday, April 15, 2019 

 

 Seniors, if you missed the cap and gown delivery days, see Mrs. Gregory in Office 123 

during lunch on THURSDAY. 

 

 Come and join us Wednesday morning in the courtyard before school for a game of 

Spikeball! 

 

 If you are an upcoming senior and did not attend the assembly about senior pictures, 

stop by room 845 between classes for a booklet and complete the information card. 

 

 Seniors can vote for their 2019 Prom Court during all lunches today and tomorrow. 

Also, another reminder that THIS WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17th is the LAST DAY to 

purchase prom tickets via school pay. 

 

 Medical Club meeting in Mrs. Bransford’s room 825 at 8:30 am, on Thursday.  Wear your 

shirt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


